
  CITY OF LA CROSSE  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
      400 LA CROSSE ST  
                     LA CROSSE, WI  54601-3396 
  PHONE: 608-789-7505 
     FAX: 608-789-8184  
 
 

   
     August 9, 2016 
 
 
     Re:  BIKE TRAIL FENCE 
      (Gillette Street N. to Bike Bridge) 
 
      
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the Bike Trail Fence (Gillette Street N. to 
Bike Bridge) Project: 
 
          
PHILLIPS OUTDOOR SERVICES, DBA   $177,800.00 
PHILLIPS FENCING INC    
 
Rock Valley Fence     $271,552.00 
Loves Park, Illinois 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Bike Trail Fence (Gillette Street N. to Bike Bridge) 
Project was $180,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the contract to Phillips Outdoor Services,  
in the amount of $177,800.00. 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
 
RT:kn 


